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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

Brezhnev reported on the situation in Afghanistan: "Events developed so swiftly that
essentially there was little opportunity for us, here in Moscow, to somehow interfere
in them... Right now our mission is to determine our further actions, so as to preserve
our positions in Afghanistan and to secure our influence there.

"We should assume that the Soviet-Afghan relations will not sustain some sort of
major changes, and, it seems, will continue in their previous course. Amin will be
pushed toward this by the current situation and by the difficulties which the Afghan
government will face for a long time to come. Afghanistan will continue to be
interested in receiving from the USSR military, economic and other aid, and possibly
even in increased amounts.

"Evidently, Amin will continue to follow at least outwardly the recommendations we
gave earlier (under Taraki)... But [our] job will be difficult and delicate."


